

REED COLLEGE

OFFICE OF

ADMISSION

3203 Southeast

Woodstock Boulevard

Portland, Oregon

97202-8199

telephone

503/777-7511

toll-free

800/547-4750

fax

503/777-7553

email

admission@reed.edu

March 18, 2025

Yerassyl Sakenuly Abay 150 Almaty, Kazakhstan

Dear Yerassyl,

It is my pleasure to inform you of your admission to Reed College in Portland, Oregon.

A Reed education is like no other: inspiring those with a creative spirit, captivating students with a passion for learning, and engaging independent thinkers.

The Honor Principle, one of our most important traditions, demands that we hold to the highest version of ourselves. It encourages us, as members of the Reed community, to consider each other as we evaluate our own conduct. After spending time learning more about you, I can see that you will bring both a sustaining and distinctive influence to this uniquely cohesive, collaborative, and civic-minded community.

On behalf of the faculty, student body, and administration, I welcome you to the Reed community. You bring a new vibrancy to the academic and social environment at Reed, and we look forward to your contributions.

Between now and Orientation, you will likely have questions regarding your Reed experience. I encourage you to contact the staff member responsible for assisting you in this process. Caitlin Berrol, Assistant Dean of Admission , is your admission counselor and will reach out to you shortly. We are committed to making your transition to college as smooth as possible.

Along with this letter, you will find a form with required next steps to confirm your place in the Class of 2029. To do so, you will need your Reed ID, which is 20073246. Your confirmation is required by May 1.

Again, we are honored to welcome you to Reed. You will make a profoundly positive impact on our campus and community.

Sincerely yours,

Melyon Wove

Milyon Trulove

Vice President and Dean of Admission & Financial Aid